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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 5, 2018                                                                                                                                                                                                     

   
Mon. 11/5  Attention all staff and students:  Today is the changeover for Raider 

Revolution.  Students, please check your tutorial placement on your Aeries 

account.  If you have tutorial, go directly to your section immediately after 

second period today.  If you have extended break, go immediately to the upper 

commons after second period to receive a new sticker on your ID card.  You 

must show your schedule on your Chromebook to receive your sticker.  If there 

are any questions or issues, see a Raider Revolution coordinator during regular 

break.   

Mon. 11/5  ROTC will have a slide presentation running throughout the day honoring our 

Veterans on Friday, November 9
th

.  If you have a family member that is a 

Veteran or who is currently serving in the Military and want to honor their 

service, bring their photo to Colonel Hunt in Room 303, with their information 

on what branch of the service they served in, rank, and what they did in the 

military in order to be included in the presentation. 

Tues. 11/6  Come join us for Bible Club tomorrow at lunch in Room 327, Mr. Smith’s 

room.  Ann Vega will be our guest speaker and free pizza will be provided. 

Mon. 11/5  Class sweatshirts are here!  We will begin handing out class sweatshirts to 

seniors only tomorrow at break and lunch only at the Activities windows.  

Make sure you bring your ID card, because no one will be able to pick up their 

sweatshirt without it. 

Mon. 11/5  Attention students:  The library will be closed until Tuesday, November 13
th

.  If 

you need to check out a textbook before that date, please come to the Activities 

Office to request the book you need by filling out the signup sheet on the front 

counter.  We will try to have the book you requested ready for pickup at the 

Activities window as soon as possible.  If you have any questions, see Mrs. 

Vorell in the Activities Office. 

Tues. 11/6  Attention seniors:  The following universities will be on campus during the 

next two weeks:   Azusa Pacific University will be on campus today at lunch.  

Biola University will be on campus this Friday during break.  UCI will be on 

campus on November 13
th

 during 6
th

 period.  If you are interested in the UCI 

visit, you must sign up in advance with Ms. Nia in the College and Career 

Center. 

Mon. 11/5  The Activities window will be closed today, but will be open again tomorrow. 

Tues. 11/6  Attention all sophomores:  Please check your email and take the yearbook 

survey for a chance to have your responses put in the yearbook. 

Wed. 11/7  Attention seniors:  SoCalGrad will be back on campus all day on Wednesday, 

November 7
th

 by the English classrooms and at tutorial and break only on 

Thursday, November 8
th

 in the upper commons to take cap and gown, 

announcement, and ring orders.  Please turn in your orders on one of these two 

days.  If you wait until the last minute to turn in your order, you may not get it 

in time for graduation!     

 

Welcome to 

the jUngle 


